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Dear Members of the Oregon Legislature, 

 

I write to you today in strong opposition to House Bill 2025, which represents yet 

another blow to the hardworking people of Oregon. As a duly elected Republican 

Precinct Committeeperson, I represent the voices of the silent majority — Oregonians 

who are fed up with being overtaxed, underpaid, and misrepresented. 

 

Oregon is currently one of the most expensive states to live in, yet it consistently 

ranks near the bottom in terms of wages and purchasing power. The people of this 

state are being crushed under the weight of skyrocketing housing costs, inflated 

grocery and utility bills, and burdensome taxation. Rather than offering relief, the 

Democratic majority continues to push legislation that exacerbates the problem — 

and HB 2025 is no exception. 

 

This bill reflects a pattern of reckless spending and unsustainable government 

expansion. Oregonians are not asking for more government programs; they are 

asking for affordable living, safer communities, and economic opportunity. Instead, 

HB 2025 will divert taxpayer dollars and increase costs at a time when working 

families are already struggling to survive. 

 

If lawmakers continue to ignore the will of the people, the people will respond. 

Republican precinct committeepersons across this state are mobilizing. We are 

organizing to hold our elected officials accountable — including through lawful recall 

efforts of any legislator who supports policies that further erode Oregon’s affordability 

and freedom. 



 

We urge you to vote NO on HB 2025 and to instead support legislation that reduces 

the cost of living, respects taxpayers, and restores financial sanity to our state 

government. Oregonians deserve better — and if the Democratic majority refuses to 

change course, we will do everything in our power to ensure that they are changed 

out. 

 

Respectfully, 

Chad Johnson 

Oregon Republican Precinct Committeeperson 

Klamath County 


